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26th April, 2023

This is to certify that Mr. Adelio Mendes was interning with Nordic Intent LLP. He worked as an

Intern - HR from 1st March 2023 to 26th April 2023.

During his tenure with us, he was found to be hardworking and sincere in carrying out the duties and

responsibilities assigned to him.

We wish him all the best in his future endeavors.

for Nordic Intent LLP
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Sandra Mascarenhas
Human Resource Manager

Received & Acknowledged

he

Adelio Mendes

Nordic Intent HQ

caleb@nordicintent.com

www.nordicintent.com

4 Lare No.4 PDA Colony, \. +91 7506203013

Parvarim. Bardez. Gna-403521

3|Page

<




